
 

Letter to Year 11 Students and Parents 
 السلام علیكم ورحمة الله وبركاتھ

Dear Year 11 Students and Parents, 

Further to my email sent on Thursday 8 July 2021, please note the following updated information: 

1. Year 11 students may attend school from Tuesday 13 July to Friday 16 July in order to 

provide them with the extra support needed especially those who have practical 

components or are the children of essential workers.  

2. All year 11 students have the option to remain at home during the above-mentioned period 

and will be receiving support through online classes via Teams. 

3. Year 11 Students are to enter and exit the School via Speed Street entry only.  
4. Staff and Year 11 students attending school during week 1 of term 3, will be under strict 

covid-19 guidelines restrictions, i.e. wearing a mask and exercising social distancing. 

5. All students are to be wearing masks at all times. Please arrange to bring your own mask, 

if not available, the school will provide its students with a face mask.  

6. The school canteen will remain closed and all students are required to bring food, drink, 

water. The school water fountains will be closed and not available for drinking from. 

7. Students travelling by public transport are to be wearing masks and follow the rules as per 

required. Students may use their School ID cards as an evidence that they are school 

students.  

8. Parents who are dropping off or picking up students are required to do so outside the 

school gate and remain in their cars as per usual procedure. 

9. Strict social distancing practices will be put into place at all times in school. Given our 

school is small in numbers, there will be small groups at all times in classrooms. 

If you have any queries or concerns, please do not hesitate to email me.  

May Allah protect our children, our families and our communities from any form of harm or illness. 

 
Yours sincerely, 
 
 
 
Ayman Alwan  
PRINCIPAL 
11 July 2021 
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